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Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration
and Spaghetti Dinner

Please join us on September 4th for the
Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration

and Spaghetti Dinner. Please RSVP to
Melissa Reed at

melissa.reed@gibault.org.

 

​ Gibault's 40th Annual Envoy Conference

Our annual Envoy Conference is next month! All
are welcome on September 27th for our family

and friends open house and picnic. The
registration information is included to the left. You

may complete the form and submit to Melissa
Reed at melissa.reed@gibault.org. We hope to

​see many new and old faces at our
annual celebration.
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Board Dinner with Friends

​
We were thrilled to invite all staff

members from the business office to
join us for dinner during our quarterly
board meeting. We appreciate all

they do behind the scenes to
provide life-changing opportunities.

 
A Helping Hand from Friends

United Way of Northwest Indiana  sent
volunteers to our Campagna Campus

during their Day of Caring event to
help us give Cottage 1 and 2 an

outdoor facelift. We are very
appreciative of their hard work and

dedication to our community. 
​Thank you friends!

 
Buddy Bench

Several K of C Councils from NWI came
to our Campagna Campus to help us
start the process of turning bottlecaps
into a Buddy Bench. Many caps have
been collected and next we must sort,
weigh, and clean the caps to prepare
them for delivery. We look forward to

having our bench by the
start of the new year.

 



Annual Fishing Derby

K of C Council #3631, Griffith hosted our Campagna
youth for their annual fishing derby. The kids and

staff had a lovely time fishing, enjoying good
food and eating ice cream ​with the
members and their families. Below
​are a few photos from the day.

Campagna Cookout

K of Council #726, Hammond provided
a cookout lunch for the children and

staff on our Campagna
Campus. Thank you for the visit, we
enjoyed eating and playing games

with our guests.

 
RailCats Game

K of Council #16008, Highland treated our
Campagna youth and staff to a Gary’s RailCats

game. Some of our kids reported they have
never attended a sporting event before, and

this was an exciting event for all!

 

​Seton Fest

Our ABLE youth once again
attended Seton Fest as guests of K

of C Council 12387, Carmel. The
ABLE staff helped youth create a



“countdown” for the event and all
who attended had a lot of fun and
good food! Below are photos from

the event.

 

 
Knights in Action

K of C Council #8746 hosted a cookout
on our Terre Haute Campus. The kids

and staff appreciated the yummy
lunchtime meal and enjoyed

visiting with the Knights.

 
Around the Terre Haute Campus

Coach Harden from the Terre Haute Rex came to talk to some of our boys about
adversity. Keep pushing toward success!

Shark Week Art Challenge: Paint the Deep! The kids got into the spirit of Shark
Week and were challenged to dive into the depths of their imaginations and

create a masterpiece by painting an underwater scene featuring a shark.

Project Runway was a great success this year. The kids were judged on their
creativity. The winners were as follows: ABLE -1st place, Gibson West - 2nd place,

Gibson East - 3rd place, and Bugby - 4th place. Thanks to the staff
that made this a fun event for the kids.



 
Welcome Center

For the months of July and August Ms. Woods
had the kids provide a bucket list of things they
wanted to do when they left Gibault. The kids

were very creative and had a great time
making their shovels. We love to see the kids get

involved in group projects.
 

 
UPCOMING GOLF OUTINGS TO BENEFIT GIBAULT

August 23rd
K of C Council #560 - Crestview Golf Course, Muncie

Contact Joe Huff at 765-730-5489 or jospeh.huff@att.net

August 24th
K of C Council #16008 – Duck Creek Golf Course, Hobart

Contact Robert Mikuly at 219-776-8773

September 7th
K of C Council #656 – Wildcat Creek Golf Course, Kokomo

Contact Roger Davis at 765-434-4009

September 20th
K of C Council #1221, New Albany

Contact 812-987-8350 or brknightgb@yahoo.com 

October 13th
K of C Council #6923 - Fishers

Register online at www.kofc6923.org/golf

 
MARK YOUR CALENDARS!

September 4th
Fr. Campagna Birthday Celebration and Spaghetti Dinner

September 27th
“Envoy” Conference

October 18th
Men’s BBQ Luncheon at Campagna - details coming soon!

October 28th
Knights Trunk or Treat event at Campagna

October 31st
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Trunk or Treat event at Terre Haute

November 8th
Campagna Ladies Luncheon

 
Please visit our website at www.gibault.org to
stay connected with our campuses. You can
now access our newsletters, Messengers, and

Annual Reports directly from the site. 

 
WE ARE DIGITAL

Please go to www.gibault.org and sign up to receive
our monthly Newsletter, as well as stay up to date on

what is happening around our campuses. 

 
Providing life-changing opportunities for children, adults, families and communities.
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